
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5 July 2022 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Online Progress Evenings 
 
I am writing to invite you to share your views on remote progress evenings. 
 
As you will be are aware, since the start of the COVID-19 pandemic we have been holding 
progress evenings online.  We would appreciate your views and opinions on how successful 
these virtual progress evenings have been, and whether you would like for these to continue 
online in the future. We want to find the best way to talk to you about how your child is doing 
at school and this survey will help us with that. 
 
Please click on the link below to access the survey: 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/ZW9smK6Uih 
 
We kindly ask that you complete this survey by Monday 11 July 2022.   
 
Many thanks in advance for taking the time to compete this. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr M Evans 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/ZW9smK6Uih

